
, 

To 

Subject: 

Sir. 

HIMACHAL PRADESH STATE ELECTRICITY BOARD LIMITED 
(A State Government Undertaking) 

1. 

3 

No.HPSEBL/ESDS/DB-94/2023-24 

Registered Oflice: Vidyut Bhawan, HPSEBL, Shimla-171004 (H.P.) 
CIN: U40109HP2009SGCO3 1255 

Phone No.: 0177-2803600, 2801675 (0fice), 2658984 (Fax) 
Website: www.hpscb.in, e-nail: cmd@hpscbl.in & directorfa @hpseb.in 

aYS1-53 

Copy to: -

The Divisional Forest Officer, 
Forest Division Shjmla, (H.P.). 

(KuRAL) 

Dated: 28lo92443. 
Diversion of 8.4085 Ha of forest land in favour of HPSEB Ltd. for the construction of 66kV 
DC transnmission line from proposed 220/66kV Sub Station Nadukhar to existing 66/22kV Sub 

Station Gumma Shimla within the jurisdiction of Shimla Forest Division Dist. Shimla. 
"Providing CA sites thereof." 

In context to the subject matter cited above it is submitted as under: -

HPSEBL has been entrusted with entrusted with the construction of 66kV transmission line from 

proposed 220/66kV sub-station at Nadukhar (Basantpur) to HPSEBL's existing 66/22kV sub-station at 
Gumma. Construction of subject cited transmission line is of utmost importance to ensure reliable 

electricity to HPSEBL's consumers and to meet with rapid load growth in upcoming years in Shimla 
district. 
Accordingly, an FCA case was prepared for diversion of 8.4085 Ha forest land by this office and the 
same was uploaded online on Parivesh portal. Said case was cleared by the Nodal Officer (FCA) post 

reviewing and in line with the directions imparted hard copies of the proposal stands deposited in your 

good office on 16.02.2023. 
While preparation of Part-B by your good office, the proposal has been relayed back to us with the 
comments, �In this regard it is submitted that the CA sites are not available in jurisdiction of Shimla 

Forest Division amd the matter has already been taken up with the higher-ups to provide the CA sites 
1which is still awaited. Therefore unless and until the CA sites are not provided to this office it is not 

possible to proceedfurther. This is for your kind information please." 
In view of foregoing submissions and considering the fact that considerable time has elapsed 

and construction of subject cited transmission line involves benefit of general public of Shimla district at large. 
it is requested to provide required CA sites at the earliest so that the proposal can be mooted further. 

An earnest action in this regard is highly solicited, please. 

Yours Sincerely. 

Sr. Execujive Engineer, 
Electrical System Division, 
HPSEB Ltd, Totu, Shimla-|| 

) The Superintending Engineer, Electrical System Circle, HPSEBL, Totu (Shimla) for information, It is 

requested to take up the matter with concerned authorities of GoHP for arranging CA sites in respect of 

the subject cited project please. 
2.) The Assistant Executive Engineer, Construction Sub-Division No.-I, HPSEBL, Totu for intormation and 

necessary action. 

Sr. Executiye Engineer, 
Electrical ster Division, 
HPSEB LId, Totu, Shimla-|| 
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